
W233AH SILENT STA REQUEST 

 

Licensee Radio Catskill, Inc. continues to seek a permanent site from which to operate 

translator station W233AH. It lost its lease on its previous licensed site and went silent 

June 10, 2021, but returned to the air under STA June 8, 2022 under STA facilities 

authorized in LMS application 0000193008. 

 

That temporary facility is no longer available to W233AH, which now requests Special 

Temporary Authority to remain silent for a period of no longer than six months while it 

continues to seek a permanent facility.  


